
 

Welcome to 

      FIRST GRADE   
 January 11th, 2021 

Greetings,  
 

This year is going to be sweet! I am so excited!  
 
Some important information as we get started: 

• To ensure the safety of students, staff, and families, only HES 
students and staff may enter the building at this time. 

•  Students are strongly encouraged to wear a face 
 mask when in school common areas (such as  
entering and exiting the building).  
Pro tip: Attach a cloth mask to a lanyard your  
student can wear (see picture). 

• Student work is sent home on Friday’s in the  
take-home folder. 

• If we switch to Learn@Home, your student will have access to 
lessons and assignments in Canvas and is invited to log on to a live 
meeting with me at 9 a.m. or 1 p.m. 

 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns!  
 
Respectfully, 
 

Mrs. Bennett 

 
  

 


